
General Board Meeting May 24, 2023   

Board Attendance:   

• Rob Orie   

• Paige Ellison   

• Jeremy Boehm   

• Riley Orie   

• Crystal Kohler   

• Chris Kowayk   

• Aubrianna Bruzzese   

• Alicia Jaquay   

• Brooke Nelson   

• L’Tesha Pettis   

• Richelle Swenson   

General Members   

• Melissa Hosack   

• Casey Sadler   

• Chaz Oden   

• Na’Shaya Oden   

• Amber Bosovic   

• Darrell Bradford   

• Shawnta Baker   

• Jenn McClintock   

• Brandee Shutak   

• Angela Alhasani   

Old Business – None Football    

   Treasury Report $10,847.86 in account. There is an outstanding invoice for $118.00 for Riddell. 

There is cash and checks that need to be deposited.    

   North Catholic is not joining the BCYFL. The schedule will be changed. The games affected are 

the September 16th home game and the August 20th game.    

     The championship game will be held at Aliquippa on November 11th.    

   The Senior Bowl will be held on November 18th. It is unknown if Hopewell is hosting the Senior 

Bowl.   



   Raffle tickets have been distributed and the drawing will be held July 1st at 7pm. There will be 5 

winners, each winner will receive $400.00.   

     Insurance for the league is due July 1, 2023.   

   All helmets new and refurbished are in. 28 helmets were sent in to be refurbished and 2 did 

not pass. 26 were returned to the league.   

     Dr. Spokane will be contacted about a donation for mouth pieces.   

     Football is waiting to schedule the Bingo Fundraiser.   

     There will be a family fun day on August 13, 2023, at Hopewell Park.   

   The Fez will not be able to accommodate all the football and cheerleaders for the end of 

season banquet, this will be discussed further at the July 2023 meeting.   

   Football has 41 players currently registered. The cutoff date for registration will be June 30, 

2023.   

     Brooke and La’Tesha will attend the SafeServ class on June 5th and 12th.   

     Kona Ice will be coming to all football games.    

   There are currently 46 participants signed up for the skills and drills camp. 15 are not paid for 

yet they must be paid by June 1, 2023, in order-to-order shirts on time.    

     There are currently 41 players registered for the regular season they are as follows:   

        Twerps – 12   

        Termites – 15    

        Mighty Mites – 14   

     There are approximately 5 players for each team that is in the process of signing up.   

   The National Sports Registration must be completed for new and preexisting members. Parents 

must register the players on Blue Sombrero. The league is not responsible for registering the players. 

There is the choice of a 1- or 2-year subscription this must be completed by July 1, 2023.   

   Trey Thomas will be taking football pictures on August 9th. The location has not been decided. 

This still needs to be approved by Donnie Short.    

   

Cheer –   

   Treasury report $29,202.47 currently in the cheer account. Camp shirts are still pending. 

Fundraising and registration money has been deposited.   



 Uniform fittings are done. Kindergarten uniforms are available. The competition store for Omni Cheer 

will open on June 4, 2023, and remain open until June 9, 2023. C&S fittings will be done on June 13, 2023.   

 There are 125 total cheerleaders registered. 95 competition cheerleaders and 30 sideline cheerleaders.   

       


